
 
 

 
March 20, 2020 

 

To our valued customers,  

 

First and foremost, we want to take the opportunity to wish you, your families and 

coworkers continued health as we continue through these challenging times.  We at  

Pro-Mark carry you in our thoughts.  

 

Pro-Mark continues to work with state and county public health officials on 

developments around COVID-19.  Pro-Mark falls into the category of an essential 

business to remain open due to the fact that we provide products for communication, 

water, power, gas utilities and public works construction.  Both our Texas and California 

manufacturing facilities remain open and operate business as usual with increased 

sanitation practices and restricted visitor policies, except where prohibited by law.  

 

While COVID-19 is an unprecedented situation, I am inspired and incredibly proud of 

our employees who continue to serve our customers and communities.  On behalf of our 

employees, we are more committed than ever to supporting you during this difficult 

time.  We will continue to monitor the situation and are prepared to respond promptly as 

it changes.  

 

We wish for your continued health and safety, and appreciate the ability to serve you.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lucas Brito 

President 

Pro-Mark Utility Supply, Inc. 
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